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From: Office of the Mayor
To: City Clerk, Deputies
Subject: FW: CLV Contact Form: Mayor
Date: Monday, August 15, 2022 2:44:06 PM
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For the record, please.  Thank you.
 

Lora Kalkman
Special Assistant to Mayor Goodman
Office of the Mayor
702-229-6241
495 S. Main St. | Las Vegas, NV 89101

lasvegasnevada.gov

   
City Hall is closed on Fridays
 
 

From: Contact the City Form <noreply@formstack.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 4:51 PM
To: Office of the Mayor <officeofthemayor@lasvegasnevada.gov>
Subject: CLV Contact Form: Mayor
 
CAUTION: This email originated from an External Source. Please use caution before
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. Do not sign-in with your
City of Las Vegas account credentials. 

Formstack Submission For: Contact the City 
Submitted at 08/12/22 4:51 PM

Who to
contact?: Mayor

Your
name: Teresa and Craig Jidov

mailto:officeofthemayor@lasvegasnevada.gov
mailto:CityClerk_Deputies@LasVegasNevada.GOV
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/VE2eCG6EE1IWmloQTKMSN2?domain=cityoflasvegas.formstack.com
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Comments:

Dear Mayor Goodman, 
This is in regard to rezoning requests: 22-0265; 22-0265-GPS1; 22-
0265-ZON1; 22-0625-SDR1.
We've lived in our home on the property Southeast of this project for
29 years. High density three-four story apartments are completely out
of character with this community. All of the homes on the north, east
and southeast corner are one story homes. Our development and the
newer development on the south also have two-story homes. 
The architecture of these neighborhoods is more traditional and
Southwest. The proposed building is industrial in style, unlike any
other nearby buildings, including the Santa Fe Hotel. A four-story
apartment building is way too tall and will overpower the look and
feel of the nearby neighborhoods. 
Three other apartment buildings exist on Lone Mountain and at the
corner of Rainbow and Lone Mountain, approximately 0.6 miles. This
complex is too close to these existing apartments. 
The proposed 346 apartment, 1, 2 and 3-bedroom complex has the
potential for over 500 plus people and 500 plus cars. The number of
children to be expected, in addition to the currently incomplete
Richmond America homes, will overwhelm already overcrowded
schools. Traffic is a concern on Rainbow, but also for cars and foot
traffic going to the elementary school due east on N. Torrey Pines.
The most direct route is through the residential neighborhood to the
north ( W. Rancho Santa Fe Dr. right on N. Rebecca, left on W.
Home Run Dr. to Torrey Pines Dr.) causing a negative environmental
impact to the neighborhood. Traffic and environmental studies should
be conducted before approval is given to a development of any type. 
Southern Nevada Water Authority recently advised of more pending
water restrictions and conservation. In light of this, should this type of
high density development be permitted? 
We strongly oppose this rezoning request and ask you to vote NO.
Our sincere thanks.

Phone: (702) 656-3573

Email: gotclassinlv@gmail.com
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